
                      11.01.19               Diamond Class Newsletter 

                                 HAPPY NEW YEAR                                    

   

This week the children talked about looking at their lives being like a jigsaw and explored 

who and what were the most important parts of the jigsaw to them .They then went outside 

and used problem solving and team work to solve a giant floor puzzle . 

                                          

                                                     WOW DAY  

 Our new project question is “FACT OR FICTION?”, and we launched this through our WOW 

on Thursday .The children had great fun trying to solve the riddles in a “Dragon Trail” where 

they were required to collect pieces of a picture, which would then lead them onto finding a 

lost baby dragon. There was much relief when we discovered it- the children have called it 

Indigo  .For the rest of the day the children made puppets and theatres to re-enact the story 

of the Snow Dragon – our text this week . The pictures show how they enjoyed the day. 

                    

                   

 

                                                    Mrs Moncrieff  



    

 

 

 

 

                   

        

             

 

                                                                  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


